
Bob 
 
Thank you.  It will run in the December edition as the November is being finalized and 
almost ready to send out. 
 
Have a wonderful day! 
 
Kellie Kegerreis 
Rotary District 5440 Administrative Secretary 
PO Box  338032 
Greeley, CO 80633 
970-506-1036 
 
 
On Monday, November 9, 2020, 05:59:10 PM MST, <bobw@totalspeed.com> wrote: 
 
 
Hello Kellie, 
 
I would like to submit the attached article to the District Newsletter.  If you 
are not the person to contact, will you please provide me with the correct 
contact information? 
 
Thanks for your help and best wishes! 
Bob Waltermire 
Rotary Club of Fort Collins - Breakfast 
 

https://email09.secureserver.net/compose.php?sendto=bobw%40totalspeed.com

